
College Scholarship Opportunities  
 
The Office of Catholic Schools, in partnership with the Catholic Charities Foundation of Mid-Michigan 
(CCFMM), is pleased to announce the availability of over a dozen college scholarship opportunities for 
students in the Diocese of Saginaw.  Collectively, these scholarships represent over $15,000 in potential 
aid. All the funds are generated from endowments managed by the CCFMM.   
 

All Saints Central Scholarships: 

• Lori Stillwell Memorial Scholarship 
 

General Scholarships: 
• The Fr. Robert G. Navarre College Scholarship (renewable) 

• The Regina Graveline Family Fund for Catholic Education  

• The Joshua Robert Jasman Fund 

• The LeFevre and Rokita Families Catholic College Scholarship  
 

Nouvel Catholic Central Scholarships: 
• The Bob Logan Memorial Scholarship 

• The Craig Siler Scholarship 

• The Val and Julie Kostrzewa Nouvel Scholarship 

• The Larry J Oswald Memorial Scholarship 

• The Maria Elizabeth Paquette Memorial Scholarship for the Advancement of Life 

• The Scott Dangel Scholarship 

• The Shannan Marie Thompson Memorial Scholarship 

• The Timothy Horny Nouvel Baseball Scholarship 

• The Fr. E.C. LeFevre College Scholarship 

• The Patrick Ackerman Scholarship 

• The Rod Luplow Memorial Scholarship  

• The Cesario Hernandez Memorial Scholarship  

• The St. Thomas Aquinas Slominiski Scholarship 
 

St. Thomas Aquinas Parish Specific Scholarship 
• The Berberbovich Memorial Fund 

 

Scholarship qualifications vary widely and may contain specific requirements regarding financial need, 
academic/athletic/extracurricular accomplishments, being recognized through service and commitment 
to our Faith or areas of study at the collegiate level. 
  
For more information on the scholarships listed above please visit the Catholic Community Foundation 
of Mid-Michigan website at www.ccfmm.org/collegescholarships.   
 
Application submission deadline: 11:59, Monday January 18, 2021 both paper and electronic.  
Recipients will be announced April of 2021. 
 

If you have questions or concerns regarding scholarships, please contact: 
 

Catholic Community Foundation of Mid-Michigan (989)797-6680 
Or 

Office of Catholic Schools (989)797-6651 
 

http://www.ccfmm.org/collegescholarships

